
 

 

 

19th March 2020 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE FROM THE CAPTAIN 

  

We are in uncertain and rapidly changing times but our commitment to providing our Members 

and staff with as safe an environment as possible is our main priority. With that in mind, with 

immediate effect, we are introducing the following "social distancing" changes to minimise the 

risk to our Members. 

Please respect each other by adhering to these conditions until advised otherwise. 

  

 Bring your own sunscreen to apply on the course as the dispensers on the 1st and 

9th tees have been removed. 

 Leave the flag in at all times 

 Do not swap cards - collect and mark your own card. At the end of your round, 

secure verbal agreement from your playing partner and sign your card as both the 

player and marker. 

 Cards should not be entered into the Micropower terminals but must be left in the 

adjacent trays. 

 It is recommended that only one person rides in a cart. The cart may carry two 

bags and if you choose that more than one person will drive the cart, you should 

be prepared to wipe the steering wheel and seat at every change of driver. 

 Rakes will be removed from bunkers so please use your foot or back of your club 

to smooth the bunker after playing your shot. 

 When removing your ball from the hole, please ensure that you do so with a glove 

on. 

 There will be no "Nearest the Pin" or "Circle" competitions and the money usually 

set aside for these prizes will be allocated to additional "ball prizes". 

 If using the screen to book / check a tee time and as a courtesy to the next 

Member, please use the wipes next to the terminals to clean the screen after use. 

  

Although some of the above may be inconvenient,speaking as somebody who is confined to 

home for two weeks as I self isolate since returning from overseas, I can assure you that you'd 

rather be on the golf course with the above conditions in place than sitting at home so please 



fully co-operate. 

  

If you have any other suggestions that may protect your fellow Members or staff, please feel free 

to send them through to me at captain@lrgc.com.au 

  

Thanks, 

Doug Campbell 
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